
Summary of Stakeholder Feedback 

All Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) registered in terms of Regulation 22 of the 

Environmental Management Act (2007) were duly consulted during the EIA process for the 

proposed harvesting of dead olive trees on Farm Tiberian. Feedback received from stakeholders, 

including local representatives, neighbouring landowners, and community members, indicated 

broad support for the project. No objections were raised by any of the I&APs, and the project 

was generally welcomed as a sustainable intervention with socio-economic and environmental 

benefits. 

 


